
A SPECIAL MEETING OF 
THE KENOSHA UNIFIED SCHOOL BOARD 

HELD NOVEMBER 9, 2013 
   

 A special meeting of the Kenosha Unified School Board was held on Saturday, 
November 9, 2013, at 6:00 P.M. in the Board Meeting Room at the Educational Support 
Center.  The purpose of this meeting was for Discussion/Action Regarding Commencing 
Collective Bargaining Negotiations With Collective Bargaining Representatives. 

 
The meeting was called to order at 6:00 P.M. with the following members present: 

Mrs. Taube, Mr. Flood, Mr. Bryan, and Ms. Stevens.  Mrs. Snyder and Mr. Nuzzo were 
absent.  Mrs. Coleman was excused. 

 
Ms. Stevens, President, opened the meeting by announcing that this was a 

special meeting of the School Board of the Kenosha Unified School District No. 1.  
Notice of this special meeting was given to the public by forwarding a copy of the notice 
to all requesting radio stations and newspapers. 
 
 Mrs. Taube moved that the KUSD School Board and Administration commence 
collective bargaining negotiations with collective bargaining representatives to replace 
expired agreements for the respective groups once new agreements have been ratified.  
Mr. Bryan seconded the motion.  
 
 Roll call vote.  Ayes:  Mrs. Taube, Mr. Flood, Mr. Bryan, and Ms. Stevens.  Noes: 
None.  Unanimously approved. 
 
 These minutes were composed from notes taken by Mrs. Taube. 
 
 Meeting adjourned at 6:08 P.M. 
 

  Stacy Schroeder Busby 
  School Board Secretary 

 
 
 


